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Zoning Board of Appeals

From: Pine Harbor Wood Products <hyannis@pineharbor.com>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 2:07 PM
To: zba@westtisbury-ma.gov
Subject: Permit - Larry Greenberg170 Pond Rd

Good afternoon Pam,  
I received a call from Larry Greenberg at 170 Pond Rd and you need the height of the shed they want. 
 
10x12 Shed 
12' 71/2” high 
 
Thank you, 
Melissa Childs 
 
Pine Harbor Wood Products 
326 Yarmouth Road 
Hyannis, MA 02601 
508-771-5007 
http://www.pineharbor.com 
 
Become a fan on Facebook 
http://www.pineharbor.com/facebook 
 


